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July 15, 1975

Mr. George Lear, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch {3
Division of Reactor Licensing

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Lear:

SUBJECT: OYSTER CREEK NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
DOCKET NUMBER 50-219
ECCS PERFORMANCE

Our letter dated July 3, 1975 presented a sensitivity analysis of ECCS
performance based on the results of our June 24, 1975 submittal in compliance
with licensing conditions required in Oyster Creek Provisional Operating
License Amendment No. 8, In order to accommodate the results of the July 3,
1975 analysis, the Oyster Creek Technical Specification MAPLHGR limits were
consarvatively reduced by 2,07 and we indicated that we would provide you
with a schedule for submission of revised MAPLHGR Technical Specifications
by July 15, 1975.

This is to inform you that we have been working with General Electric
Company to formulate this schedule and have not concluded our negotiations
as yet. We expect to arrive at a satisfactory schedule shortly and will
contact you as soen as a firm schedule is established. In the interim, Oyster
Creek will continue to operate in accordance with the conservative reduction
in MAPLHGR's indicated in our July 3, 1975 letter.

Very truly yours,
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Ivan R, Finfrock,
Vice Presideént
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